

Ruud van der Pluijm <ruudvdp@gmail.com>

[Key Club]- Welcome Letter

1 message

Leanna Allen <2122division26d@floridakeyclub.org>

Fri, Apr 16, 2021 at 8:00 AM

To: Leanna Allen <2122division26d@floridakeyclub.org>

Cc: Heather Locke <heather@floridakeyclub.org>, Dawn Campbell <aazonek26@floridakeyclub.org>, Arianna Longo <governorarianna@floridakeyclub.org>, Svetlana Nudel <aazonek27@floridakeyclub.org>, Jose Leoncio

<josel@floridakeyclub.org>
Bcc: ruudvdp@gmail.com



This email has been blind copied to all Officers, Kiwanis and Faculty Advisors of Division 26D.

Dear Clubs of Division 26D,

Hello, my name is Leanna Maia Allen. I am in Year 10 at Clifton Hunter High School, and I am the new Lieutenant Governor of Division 26D of the Florida District of Key Club International.



I was officially installed as Lieutenant Governor on April 10, 2021 at our Key Club District Education and Leadership Conference, and I am honored to be in this position. I have a few important things I wanted to send in this Email.

Division 26D is comprised of the following clubs:

- 1) Clifton Hunter High School
- 2) John Gray High School
- 3) Triple C School
- 4) Cayman Prep and High School
- 5) St. Ignatius Catholic School

I am looking forward to helping Division 26D improve upon its success from last year as well as encourage a renewed focus on community service in our division. I hope to do this through incorporating community service into Divisional Council Meetings, which is simply a meeting of Key Clubs in this area, as well as other interdivisional service opportunities.

Furthermore, I hope we can have open lines of communication this year. Throughout the year I plan to send several service opportunities your way, so please be on the lookout. I also will be communicating with you about several highly beneficial events which include informational workshops, motivational speakers, and even more exciting service initiatives.

I would like to thank everyone for updating their Officer Information Forms (OIF). Please remember that meeting deadlines are crucial for us to continue to make Florida "The Mighty Mighty Florida District" that it is.

Finally, I ask that you all please text me your name, position, and school so that we can be acquainted with each other early on in the year and begin to form a relationship. My phone number can be found under the "Contact Info" of my signature at the bottom of this email. If you ever need assistance with any Key Club matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. I am incredibly excited to be in this position and know that we are going to have a phenomenal year.

Our Zone Administrators **Ms. Dawn Campbell**, **Ms. Lana Nudel** and I look forward to working with you this year.

Have a wonderful rest of your day,

Yours in Service, Kindness and Inclusiveness

Leanna Maia Allen

2021-2022 Division 26D Lieutenant Governor

Florida District of Key Club International, Inc.

#Be the Key



2122division26D@floridakeyclub.org

www.floridakeyclub.org

Try to be a rainbow in someone's cloud.- Maya Angelou

Key Club is an international, student led organization which provides its members with opportunities to perform service, build character and develop leadership.

Leadership- Character Building- Caring- Inclusiveness